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Subject: Boarder Basin Solar Project

Dear OPSB
My wife and I are lifelong residents and farmers in Washington Township Hancock County.
We do not support the construction of the Boarder Basin Solar Project.
Our objection with this  commercial solar project is the degradation of good farmland over decades. Cropland
sequesters carbon and promotes a balanced ecosystem, commercial solar structures do neither.
Respectfully,

Matthew and Sarah Rutter
19978 Township Road 214
Arcadia Ohio 44804
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